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17th May 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carers of Year 3 Children 

 

We are so excited to be able to offer the children in Year 3 a trip to Go Ape on Monday 12th June 2023. 

 

I was lucky enough to win some tickets for Go Ape in a competition so we can offer this trip for the hugely 

reduced cost of £5 per child. This includes coach travel to the venue and a chance to complete the Tree Top 

adventure (more information on this course can be found here https://goape.co.uk/locations/leeds-castle/tree-

top-adventure). This course is suitable for all ages but particular younger children.  

 

The children will be traveling to Go Ape (based at Leeds castle) by coach, leaving school promptly at 9am 

after registration and arriving back in time for normal collection at 3pm.   

 

Go Ape is an outdoor activity, so the children need to wear something you don’t mind getting grubby, and of 

course, dress for the weather! No open-toed or slip-on footwear is permitted on the courses. Please wear 

secure closed-toe footwear with a good grip. We recommend ankle-supporting shoes such as trainers. 

Long hair has to be tied back, waists covered, and body piercings removed or taped over as the children will 

be wearing harnesses. 

 

We are asking for a contribution of £5 per person for this trip, you will also need to give consent for your 

child to travel by coach.  

 

Please logon to your child’s ParentPay account by 26th May to give this consent and make payment. 

  

http://www.parentpay.com/  
  
If your child is entitled to a free school meal, and you will require one on the trip, please indicate this on 

ParentPay – unless a free school meal is booked, a packed lunch from home will need to be provided.  

 

 

We hope the children have a wonderful time, it really is a great opportunity. 

 

Kind regards,  

 
Mrs E Campbell 

Deputy Headteacher 
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